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U of G Library has new head of research and scholarship

Amy Buckland has joined the University of Guelph’s McLaughlin Library as head of the
Research and Scholarship team. Buckland is eager to begin working with the U of G community
and contribute to McLaughlin Library's efforts to help raise greater awareness of open access.
“I really want to work on building strong support for open access publishing and make sure that
authors are retaining all of their rights,” said Buckland. “Scholarship is a public good, the public
should have access to it."

Previously, Buckland held positions at the University of Chicago and McGill University.
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